
 

 

November 15, 2019 

 

Cathy Saunders 

City Clerk 

City of London 

300 Dufferin Avenue 

London, ON 

N6A 4L9 

 

The outgoing Board of Management for the London Downtown Business Association voted to put forward the 

following names for the new slate of directors on October 24, 2019.  These names were presented to our 

constituency at our Annual General Meeting held on November 14, 2019 and approved unanimously. 

 

Andrew McClenaghan - Digital Echidna 

Asaad Naeeli - Dos Tacos 

Bonnie Wludyka - Citi Plaza/IF Propco Holdings 

David E White - David E White Clothier 

David Kirwin - Kirwin Fryday Medcalf Lawyers 

Jason Dickson - Brown and Dickson 

Joe Drummond - Doubletree by Hilton London 

John Fyfe-Millar - Too Wheels 

Jordan Detmers - Info-Tech Research Group 

Lori Da Silva - RBC Place London 

Michelle Giroux - Fanshawe College Downtown Campus 

Nick Vander Gulik - Shoppers Drug Mart, Vander Gulik Pharmacy Inc. 

 

The above mentioned names are presented to the City of London Council for approval and appointment for the 

term December 1, 2019 to December 31, 2022. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gerald Gallacher 

Chair 

London Downtown Business Association 


